
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 4/21/2014 4:16:29 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Apr 21, 2014 

If it commute hours, there must be a delay. Like clockwork.

Begin forwarded message:

From: BART Updates <updates@,subscriptions.bart.gov>
Date: April 21, 2014 at 4:11:11 PM PDT
To: <tm sc@cpuc.c3.gov>
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Apr 21, 2014 
Reply-To: <updates@,subscriptiotis.bart.gov>

BART is recovering from an earlier problem. There is a 15-minute delay at North 
Berkeley on the Richmond Line in the Richmond direction due to an equipment 
problem on a train.

Follow us on Twitter @sfbart for news and @sfbartalert for automated service adv
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